
NWMMOC at South Cerney 
3 Aug 2019 

Nine of our cars attended this fantastic annual event. Our new banners were on show. 
Branch cars in the arena: Mick’s saloon; Oliver, Rachel, Monty & Darcey with Ash’s 
convertible; and Bill’s Traveller.  
Mick had another drive in the arena with his friend’s Fergie.


